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From: Bob Holzem [mailto:Bob@St-Joes.org]
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 9:17 AM

To: Rooney, John

Subject: St. Joseph Olympics

HiJohn,

The St. Joseph Olympics are coming up May 16-18, something we celebrate every four years. Apparently, we ask to
have St. Patrick Street closed either one or all three of those days during this event. Are you familiar with how we can
ask for this? Thanks for any assistance you can provide...

‘Bob Holzem
Principal

St. Joseph School

1525 Erie Street

Racine, WI 53402

(262) 633-2403 extension 161

f www.sjsracine.org



